
GPTLA Member Meeting 6/15/24 

 

 The GPTLA membership met at the Gordon Howie residence at 10:00am (MST) on June 

15th, 2024. Members present at the meeting were president Gordon Howie, vice-president Ben 

Krump, secretary Shawn Tobin, Vickie Krump, and Marlin Krump. 

 

 Shawn made a motion to approve minutes from the last board meeting, Marlin 

seconded, and was approved. 

 

 Gordon gave the treasurer’s report. Pen space was paid to the Central States 

Fairgrounds at a sum of $1500.00, and a full-page advertisement paid to the Top Hand 

Longhorn Sale catalog at a sum of $400.00.  A total of $24447.36 remains in the account. 

 

 Marlin gave updates on the progress of the silent auction, progress the arena banner 

advertisements, and the program advertisements. 

 

 An update on the Bull Alley Showcase was given by Shawn saying 12 spots have been 

filled. An advertisement was sent and paid to the Top Hand Longhorn Sale catalog. This was a 

full-page advertisement at a sum of $400.00. 

 

 Shawn also gave an update on the GPTLA website. An online show entry form is now 

live on the website. Exhibitors can now enter their animals in the show and measurement 

events, reserve cattle stalls, pre-order hoodies and t-shirts, join our growing membership, 

sponsor the show with banner and program advertisements, and pay with debit/credit cards. 

 

Hoodies and T-shirts will be ordered through Creation Station in Hankinson, ND.  Colors 

and sizes were discussed and decided upon. Discussions were also had about member 

recruitment and the remaining cookbooks.  

 

 The meeting was adjourned by Gordon. 

 

 

Shawn Tobin, 

GPTLA Secretary 


